Middle Chare Medical Group
Patient Participation Group Meeting
Wednesday 23rd September 2015
Attendance:

Paul Weddle (Manager), Mr & Mrs McPhail (Patient), Mr High (Patient), Mrs McArthur (Patient), Mrs Blenkiron (Patient), Mr Brewis (Patient), Mr Simpson (Patient),  Mrs Day (Patient), Mrs Jameson and Mrs Proctor (Patient).
Discussions topics:
1. Update from last meeting 19th June 2015
Discussed new GP’s and as all are now in place the picture board will be reinstated. Information relating to when GPs are working will also be advertised.

X-ray forms available to patients when booking an appointment have been altered. It was felt this group is really good at providing a ‘sounding block’ for all literature that patients see.

All letters to patients are currently been reviewed to ensure information is accurate, helpful and clear.

Internet access for booking appts on line, prescription ordering and viewing blood results are on-going – the practice wishes to increase the number of patients using this service.

DNA numbers – these numbers are now advertised on the reception desk and over the last 2 months the numbers do seem to be dropping.

2. Appointments
Discussed how the appointment process works, it was felt this needs to be relayed to patients as it may have a positive effect on patients trying to phone at 8am and been on hold. Happy for reception staff to ask questions where appropriate to assist in directing patients into the best appointment slot. More information regarding what the GP’s and nurses do on the website to help patients to direct themselves. Explained the process of self-referral i.e. to physio, this should be advertised as well.

Remind patients to join up for the SMS (mobile phone texting service).

Mrs Jameson offered to be a patient contact for any enquires regarding services. Paul will discuss this further outside the meeting but would hope this can be arranged.
3. Practice patient leaflet
A number of attendees agreed to look through the draft patient leaflet and make changes to ensure its user friendly and has all the information that is required.

It was agreed to develop a new patient pack that would be handed out – this would include seasonal leaflet information as well as practice information. Discussions around fridge magnets, key rings, business cards where discussed so patients can have a telephone number but also important information regarding prescription ordering or phoning for test results etc.
4. Praise
One of the group wished to express praise to the District Nurse team who had been outstanding in their work. Paul would pass on the group’s thanks.
5. Durham Community Engagement meetings

Mr Simpson agreed to look at been part of the Durham group,
6. Next meetings dates

Friday 11th December 2015 – 1pm – 3:30pm Parish Centre, Church Chare, Chester le street.

